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	NAUTICAL INFORMATION PROVISION WORKING GROUP




NIPWG Letter 2/2022								25 April 2022

NIPWG Members

NIPWG 9; Niterói, Brazil; 13th to 16th September 2022

Dear colleagues,

Please find this letter as your formal invitation to the 9th Meeting of the Nautical Information Provision Working Group, which will be hosted by the Directorate of Hydrography and Navigation (DHN) in Niterói, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil, from 13th to 16th September 2022. 

Currently, the meeting is scheduled to take place in the Conference Room at DHN, which has space for 42 participants, spread over 21 tables, and the facilities for a Hybrid Meeting. There are still uncertainties related to how the COVID-19 pandemic will develop; the situation is being continuously monitored and adjustments may be made as per local guidelines.

Given the limited space, please note the deadline for registering your interest, if you wish to attend the event in person, is the 13th June 2022. Those planning to attend virtually can register at their convenience but no later than the 31st August 2022.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All logistical information, DHN’s participation form and the online registration link can be found on the NIPWG home page, here: https://iho.int/en/nipwg9-2022. The deadline for sending the DHN’s participation form is the 12th August 2022. If you have any further questions, however, please contact Rodrigo Obino (DHN) (obino@marinha.mil.br), CC’ing Eivind Mong (Chair) and Laura King (Secretary).

Best regards,



Eivind Mong,
Chair, NIPWG
 
Hydrography - contributing to the UN Ocean Decade
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